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  AMERICAN SOKOL, WASHINGTON, D.C.   
           REGULAR MEETING 

 

WEDNESDAY, June 6, 2007, 8:00 P.M. 

at 

 St. Luke’s Orthodox Church, 6801 Old Georgetown Pike, McLean, VA. 

After a short business meeting, join us for conversation during a traditional social hour with soft 
drinks, coffee and snacks. We are looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

          MESSAGE FROM THE STAROSTA 
 

 I would like s many of you as possible to join us at our regular monthly meeting on 
Wednesday at St. Luke Orthodox Church in McLean.  

One important issue on our agenda will be to pay respect to late Br. Libor Kozak and 
discuss possibilities how to help his Family in the most effective and fastest way.  

I also remind you that it will be our last meeting before the summer break and there are 
other issues to be discussed, concerning celebration of the 60th Anniversary of Sokol 
Washington, D.C. I know that among our members are many well skilled and talented individuals 
with great ideas. Come and share them with us, since we will have to make a final decision. We 
will need many volunteers to make the celebration a success. 
 
E-mail Address – Our E-mail address is sokol@sokolwashington.org  
Please send us your E-mail address so we can start E-mailing you our monthly flyer. 
 

          MEMBERSHIP ISSUES 
 
Thanks to all Sokol Washington members who already submitted their 2007 dues.  
The membership dues are $29.00 per member and the deadline to submit ASW membership dues 
was March 31st. New members also pay a one-time administrative fee $5.00  
 
Members, who did not pay the dues to date, please make your check payable to Sokol 
Washington, and mail it at your earliest convenience to our Financial Secretary: 
 

Br. Tibor Bartalos  
1001 3rd St., S.W., Apt. 705 
Washington, D.C. 20024 

 
 

Your contributions to Sokol Washington, DC (501c3) may be tax deductible. Please give us your 
consideration when you are deciding on your end-of-year contributions. The United Way CFC 
designation code for our unit is 7151. 
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           JUNE EVENTS 
 
 

 Volleyball: Mondays, June 4, 11, 8:00 to 10:00 p.m.  
  
 Gymnastics for Children: Fridays, May 1, 8 8:00 to 10:00 p.m.  
 and Adult Aerobics:  
   

Volleyball, Gymnastics and Adult Aerobics are taking place at Wood Acres 
Elementary School, 5800 Cromwell DR, Bethesda, MD.  
 

For more information call Br. Pavel Klein – (301) 424.1658 or Br. Milos Toth - 
(301) 585-8534 

 
ASW is looking for volunteers willing to help with children gymnastics starting in the Fall 2007.  
Those interested, please contact Br. Pavel Klein at (301) 424.1658 or kleinp@epilepsydc.com 

SOCCER – Sunday pickup games at 5 o’clock at Spring Hill Recreation Center in  

                                    McLean, VA.  

                                    If interested, contact Br. Kristian Hegedus at kris_hege@hotmail.com 
 
June 17: Canoe Trip - traditional canoe trip for all ages on the Shenandoah River.  
                         RSVP to Br. Tibor Bartalos at tbartalos@gmail.com by Wednesday 06.13.2007. 
                         Minimum age: 5 with close parental supervision! No glass containers on the river! 
 
 

            FUTURE - PLANNED EVENTS 
 
 

August: Summer children’s camp - The “Blue Rock” camp by the Potomac River in West     
                                  Virginia. For more information contact Br. Pavel Klein at (301) 424.1658 or  
                                  at kleinp@epilepsydc.com  
 
October: Membership Appreciation Picnic – Traditional picnic for members and friends.  
                                The place and time has yet to be determined.  
 

October 28: 60th American SOKOL Washington anniversary 
 
October 28: Annual wreath laying ceremony at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier at the  
                                Arlington National Cemetery. 
 
November 3: Katerinska party – Traditional party for the young and the young at heart. 
                                   Br.Tibor Bartalos is looking for volunteers to help him organize it: you may  
                                   contact him at tbartalos@gmail.com . This even will only materialize if we 
                                   get enough volunteers.  
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December         St. Nicholas Party at St. Luke Serbian Orthodox Church. Traditional party  
                          with good food, pastry and a visit from St. Nicholas. 
  
January 2008     8th annual Ski trip to Burke Mountain, Vermont. Contact Br. Pavel Klein for  
                            details at (301) 424.1658 or at kleinp@epilepsydc.com  
 
 
February 2008   30th Annual Baca Cup Downhill Ski Race (and party)! 
 

DETAILED INFORMATION ABOUT THE ABOVE PLANNED EVENTS WILL BE PUBLISHED  

IN THIS FLYER AND ON THE SOKOL WEBSITE. 
  

                                                                       
Detska hodina/Childern's Hour" 

 If you have any children between the ages of 12 and 30 months and are 
 interested in an invitation to "Detska hodina/Children's Hour", e-mail 
 Sabina at detskahodina@yahoo.com   
 
Sabina has a little boy herself and it would be her pleasure to organize a monthly gathering of 
children and their moms/parents. There would be a lot of singing Czech songs, dancing, fairy-tale 
reading, etc. In your e-mail, please state the number of children you would like to bring as well as 
their ages.  
 
Czechoslovak Happy Hour – a social gathering of Czech and Slovak community and friends 
Feel free to obtain more info at http://cshappyhour.net/index.html    
 
Important! as of June 6th the regular ASW meetings will be at St. Luke Orthodox Church, Old 
Georgetown Pike, McLean, VA. 
 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS 


